
PUBLIC SUGGESTION 

The Federal Redistribution 2009 
NSW 

Public Suggestion Number 44 

by 

Peter Bungay 

2 Pages 



From: Peter Bungay [pbungay@tpg.com.au] 
Sent: Friday, 24 April 2009 8:44 AM 
To: NSW Redistribution 
Cc: kay.hull.mp@aph.gov.au 
SUbject: Electoral Boundary Changes 

I have noted that consideration is being given to a redistribution of electoral seats, and there is a possibility that 
country seats will be joined which will result in the loss of a country seat and make a massive seat for one member to 
look after . 

I ask that no changes be made to the Wagga Wagga seat, or any other country seat because of the large 
geographical area they cover at present. 

If there is a need to redistribute it should be in the city areas as the distances are much smaller. 

Yours truly, 

Peter Bungay 
8 Paull Street 
WAGGA WAGGA NSW 2650 
Phone: 02.69226031 
Email : pbungay@tpgcom.au 
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